
INVITATION
TO HAVE YOUR SAY
The team behind the project to build the 220-kilometre France-Alderney-
Britain electricity interconnector invites you to visit one of our public
consultation events to seek your views on the proposed subsea and
underground cable route and converter station.

The project will provide cheaper electricity, energy security and a future
route to market for predictable tidal stream energy from Alderney.

Members of the team will be on hand to guide you through the exhibition
material, answer any questions, and seek your views on the proposals.
Responses from the public will inform the final decision on the route and on
the application to build the converter station near Exeter International
Airport.

Please feel free to drop in any time between 2pm and 8pm at:

Thursday
28th July 2016

www.fablink.net

Tuesday
26th July 2016

Wednesday
27th July 2016

Temple Methodist Church Hall,
Budleigh Salterton

Younghayes Centre,
Cranbrook

Woodbury Park Hotel,
Woodbury

01392 466733fab@transmissioninvestment.com

Comments are invited on our detailed proposals which will be available to
download from www.fablink.net and to view at Budleigh Salterton Library during

the consultation period which runs from 25th July until 5th September 2016.


